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こんにちは

NSW School of Languages is a distance education
Languages specialist school. We are part of a network of
Department of Education schools that provide online
Languages to students by distance education.

Subject to satisfying certain guidelines, students in NSW
secondary and central schools may enrol to study a language
course not available to them at their home school.
Enrolment is available to Years 9-12 students from NSW
public schools and other educational providers.

Learning is supported through a diverse program of engaging
online courses, speaking lessons, and face-to-face lesson
days at our campus in Petersham.

Face-to-face lesson days are held once per term and give
students the opportunity to meet and learn with other
students, whilst being immersed in the culture of the
language of study.

About
NSL

Welcome to the exciting world of Japanese language and
culture! Our students have weekly speaking lessons and use
an interactive eLearning platform to complete coursework
online.
 
During our face-to-face lesson days, our students have the
opportunity to create authentic Japanese arts and crafts to
take home. Students participate in various learning activities
such as writing by numbers and colours. They particularly
enjoy our outdoor treasure hunts with clues written in
Japanese. We often make popular Japanese food or order
bento (lunch boxes) from a nearby Japanese restaurant.

Our students gain solid knowledge and confidence when
speaking in Japanese, but above all, learning the Japanese
language with us is enjoyable.

Stage 5
YEARS 9 AND 10

Our one-on-one weekly speaking lessons are tuned to the
needs of each student so that we can help develop their
language and study skills.
 
During face-to-face lesson days, our students participate
in various group activities that assist in boosting their
confidence to speak in Japanese with others. Our students
benefit from practising speaking with various Japanese
teachers during the face-to-face lesson days and before
the HSC Examination.
 

Stage 6
YEARS 11 AND 12


